
 
 

 

Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) 

 

Given the global concern regarding the recent novel coronavirus pandemic, this letter is to inform you 

that Glenair Italia S.p.A. at the moment has not been impacted by Coronavirus Pandemic. 

The purpose of this posting is to reassure those who ask for information about what actions Glenair 

is/has taken to ensure continuity of supply. 

We have, already, conducted a survey of our key suppliers and to date, no critical issues have been 

reported, and none of these suppliers have been impacted by the Coronavirus Pandemic. 

Shipments are also not affected by flight restrictions, as these are related only to the passengers flying. 
 
 

Based on the health warnings concerning the presence of Coronavirus in the Italy region, it was  

requested for all personnel operating on Glenair, to scrupulously comply with the instructions provided 

by the Ministry of Health and follow the guidelines regarding hygiene recommendation. 

 
Please be advised that we are carefully monitoring the situation for any potential impact that 

Coronavirus Pandemic may have on our supply-chain and, should we learn of any new information that 

would affect products, we will promptly notify you of such development and its potential impact. 

 
Thank you and feel free to reach out with any further questions or concerns. 

 
 

Best Regards 

Nicole D’Ademo 

Quality Assurance Supervisor 
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